
Playa del Rey Guardians Society 
216 Montreal St. 

Playa del Rey, CA 90293 

February 17, 2017 

Councilmember Mike Bonin 
200 N. Spring St. #475 
Los Angeles, CA 90012 

Dear Councilmember Bonin: 

On behalf of the Playa del Rey Guardians Society, I would like to 
thank you for all of your hard work and effort to make our 
community safer. Not just for the residents of Playa del Rey and 
Council District 11 but for all of the people in our great city. 

Your "Back to Basics Plan" has the full endorsement and support of 
the Playa del Rey Guardians Society. 

We look forward to working with you in any way we can to move 
your plan forward. 

Thank you again for all of your hard work. 

Best Regards, () 

~~ 
J lie Ross 

ice-President 
Playa del Rey Guardians Society 


